
Feux et flocons 2022 : A special edition to be spread over two 
evenings

Vaudreuil-Dorion, February 23, 2022 – After an involuntary pause in 2021 due to restrictions 
imposed by the COVID-19 pandemic, the popular Feux et flocons event returns this year in a 
different format. The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion is inviting the public to attend the evening of  their 
choice, since the event will be presented both on March 4th and 5th at 7 p.m., at Parc de la 
Maison-Valois. 

"At the time of  planning the event, the sanitary measures in force were much more restric-
tive than they are today, so much so that it was decided to hold the Feux et flocons event over 
two days to allow as many citizens as possible to enjoy the activity," explains Vincent Bastien, 
Director of  Recreation and Culture.

DJ Kingdom, a well-known figure in the region, will be hosting the musical portion of  the event 
with help from his special guests. DJ Yan Gagnon will take the audience on a journey through 
the 1980’s and 1990’s on Friday, and on Saturday, DJ Dan Desnoyers will continue the trip down 
Memory Lane with music from the 2000’s. The famous fireworks display will light up the sky on 
both Friday and Saturday evenings around 9 p.m.

Mayor Guy Pilon is pleased to be able to offer this activity again: "The 2020 edition was held a 
week before the pandemic took over Quebec. We had broken a record in terms of  attendance 
with nearly 5,000 people present. It was the last major event hosted by the City. It feels good to 
bring these gatherings back, especially since Feux et flocons is an activity that is always hugely 
enjoyed by our population," commented Mayor Guy Pilon.

A food truck will also be on hand for guests who want a bite to eat, as well as a bar offering hot 
alcoholic beverages. Both services will be subject to a fee.

Please note that unless otherwise advised by Public Health, the vaccination passport, along 
with proof  of  identity, will be required to access the site. The event may be cancelled if  weather 
conditions are unfavorable. Citizens are urged to keep an eye on the City’s Facebook page.
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